
GREETINGS DEAR FRIENDS 
& FAMILY IN CHRIST! 
Three months have passed so 
quickly since the fateful day of April 
6th, when the island we now call 
home, was struck by a Category 5 
Hurricane. The destruction and 
chaos was overwhelming 
afterwards, but we were also 
overwhelmed with the outpouring 
of support by so many from 
different parts of the world! The 
Body of Christ answered so 
generously to the need of the people 
of Vanuatu after the storm, and it 
was our joy and honor to be able to 
help so many families and to tell 
them that there are hundreds of 
people worldwide who gave 
towards their cause! 

It's been a very busy time for our 
ministry here since the cyclone hit 
but it was always encouraging to 
know that while we were the feet 
on the ground there were so many 
standing behind us. So many people 
were praying for us, caring for us, 
and supporting us so we could run 
the ministry here and live up to its 
name: God will Provide! 

With that motto in mind, we were 
praying, and the Lord opened many 
doors for us to give a helping hand, 
encouraging word & provide food, 
material for shelter, and tools for 
the needy. At times the need around 
us was too much to bear because 
there was lack of everything - 
wherever we went. So many homes  

 
were destroyed, all gardens ruined, 
clinics and churches flattened. 
Nevertheless the people of Vanuatu 
showed incredible resilience and 
many are joining hands to help 
rebuild what is destroyed. We are 
already seeing how God in His 
faithfulness is working out this 
disaster for the good of His people 
here in Vanuatu. 

Now that we are in the rebuilding 
phase, we were able to use the 
donations to buy food packages for 
many households and also provide 
assistance with different building 
materials and tools so that they 
could rebuild their homes and 
kitchens. 
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This relief work opened the way for 
us to serve in many new 
communities here in Espirito Santo 
and on the island of Malo. We were 
especially excited to be part of an 
aid project sponsored by 
Samaritan's Purse on the West Coast 
of Santo. 

Since government restrictions have 
been lifted after the cyclone, we 
were able to be an encouragement 
to our neighborhood by hosting 
weekly prayer meetings and weekly 
children's programs. 

NEW SEASON 
We are praising God for two healthy 
babies that were born in the clinic 
since the cyclone! One was named 
Christian and the second Tueni, 
both after missionaries working in 
the area! 

As of right now, it looks like 
Vanuatu will not open its borders 
until next year. Once the borders 
reopen, we are excited to be joined 
by missionaries once again. We also 
plan to host construction teams 
from USA, Europe and Australia 
who are wanting to help rebuild the 
clinic in Selei, schools, & churches 
that got destroyed. 

Please continue keeping us in your 
prayers. That we would be enabled 
by the Holy Spirit to be faithful & 
bold witnesses in this new season. 
So that this ministry will glorify 
King Jesus & that many souls will be 
added to the Kingdom of God! 

Thank you again for answering the 
need and blessing the country of 
Vanuatu!  

FOR HIS GLORY | FOR HIS KINGDOM | BY HIS POWER 
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AFTER THREE MONTHS OF FAITHFUL SERVICE, 
OUR THREE MISSION WORKERS FLEW BACK 
HOME TO AMERICA. WE ARE SO GRATEFUL 
FOR THEIR DEDICATION. TOGETHER AS A 
TEAM WE BRACED THE CYCLONE AND ITS 

IMPACT. GOD DID A WONDERFUL WORK IN 
AND THROUGH US IN THIS TIME TOGETHER.
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